
BATH AND NORTH EAST SOMERSET COUNCIL HEREBY GIVE NOTICE 
that on 8th December 2023, Battle Lane, Chew Magna shall be closed to all 
traffic, in the interests of public safety, to enable Bath and North East 
Somerset Council to carry out urgent jetting and survey of highway drainage.  
 
The road will be closed at Battle Lane, Chew Magna from its junction with 
B3130 High Street extending north to a point outside the property known as The 
Coach House, but the closure shall not apply to any vehicle associated with 
the works. 
 
Alternative Route: Battle Lane (remainder) – Nutgrove Lane – Chew Hill – 
B3130 High Street – Vice Versa.  
 
The closure and diversion will be clearly indicated by traffic signs. Access will 
be maintained for residents and businesses where possible, although delays 
are likely due to the nature of the works. 
 
These works will commence on 8th December 2023 and the road closure is 
anticipated to be required for 1 day between 09:30 – 15:00hrs only. This 
Notice will have a maximum duration of 1 day.  

 
 

Applicant Details: Daniel Parr 
Telephone: Council Connect – 01225 394041 
Email: Daniel_parr@bathnes.gov.uk  
 
Dated: 29th November 2023 
Bath and North East Somerset Council 
Traffic Management Team 
Lewis House 
Manvers Street 
Bath BA1 1JG 

 
 
 

Chris Major 
Director of Place Management  

 

BATH AND NORTH EAST SOMERSET COUNCIL 
 

BATTLE LANE, CHEW MAGNA – TTRN1213 
 

TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF USE BY VEHICLES 
 

In pursuance of Section 14(2)(a) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984: 
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